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Wednesday 4th November 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

RE: Keeping Our Whole School Community Safe 
 

As we approach the latest national lockdown, I would like to ask for your support to ensure that we continue 
to help our community stay safe.  
 

Please can I ask that everyone: 
 

 Arrives at the school gate on time for your child’s drop off and collection time and not before. Here are 

times again for your reference. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Avoids gathering outside the school as we need these paths and areas clear to help the flow of families 

trying to social distance. 

 Maintains social distancing (over 2 meters from other families) whilst travelling to school, leaving 

school and on the school site. 

 Ensures that if you are waiting to pick up your child, you maintain 2 meters away from other parents 

and carers.  

 Follow our one-way system we have in place at school.  The small gate backing onto the field is the 

entrance for all children, apart from Wrens class who use the main gate.  All parents should then exit 

using the small gate on the infant school playground. 

As an added preventative measure, we are recommending and politely requesting that parents/carers wear 
face coverings when on school site to drop off or collect your children and when at the school gate from 
Thursday 5th November.  Although there is no guidance to wear masks outside at present, we would like to 
encourage as many of you that can to wear a mask.  
 

Together we can not only continue to ensure that the rates of transmission remain low in the local area, but 
also protect our families. 
 

Thank you for your continued support during these difficult times. 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mr. Duncan Wells  - Headteacher 
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